
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Curriculum News - Summer 

All at Sea 
 

History 
We will be focussing on 

‘All at Sea’ and in 
particular the Tudors. 

In this unit of work, we 
will study the Mary Rose 

in depth and get to 
understand what 

happened and what is 
actually left of Henry 
VIII’s warship. We will 
also look in detail at 
the effects of plastic 

pollution.  

Science 
Our science unit this 
term will focus on 
‘Forces.’ We will 

start off by 
investigating which 
forces are at work 
when taking part in 
various activities.  

In the last half term, 
we will study ‘Life 
Cycles.’ We will 

study numerous life 
cycles including 

butterflies. 
 

Maths 
Our Maths curriculum will focus 

on decimals, fractions, 
conversions and shape.  

 
We will also be continuing to 
ensure that the children are 

secure with the written 
methods of calculation and 

mental maths skills.  

English 
In English we will be basing our 

writing around marvellous 
machines and writing 

explanation texts. After this we 
will be using the book ‘Flotsam.’ 

From here we will be writing 
warning stories.  

 We will also be consolidating 
skills from the year 5 

curriculum. 

 

RE 
We will be learning about 

Muslim worship with a 
focus on rituals.  

 
Our Christian focus is 

‘Faith’. Within this unit we 
will learn about parables. 

 
 

Computing 
This term we will be 

consolidating learning from 
the year ensuring that the 
children are competent at 

using word processor, 
power point and are able 
to use the internet safely. 
We will also continue to 

develop our understanding 
of Microsoft Teams. 

Note to Parents 
PE will either take place 
on Tuesday or Thursday 

depending on if it’s a 
PPA week. 

 
Passport to ‘Six’cess. 
All children now have 
their passports and 

there is a list of jobs and 
tasks for them to 

complete (some can be 
done at home) in order 
to prove to us that they 

are ready to enter 6. 
When the children pass, 
they will receive their 

blazer and tie. 
 

PE 
During this term, we will 
continue with our FUNS 

cards. Alongside this, the 
children will take part in 

athletics in preparation for 
Sports Day. 

 
 

Music 
We have been learning to 
play the ukulele all year 
and we are getting really 

good at it now! 
 

 We will also continue using 
‘Charanga Music’. 

 



 
 
 

 


